
00 Once 

It has been lovely to see the children starting our 

new school year so happily. Please don’t worry if 

there are a few tears or struggles to separate; we 

will support you and your children and we know 

they will settle brilliantly very soon. We are looking 

forward to a busy term of learning and fun.  If you 

have any questions or concerns please let us 

know and we will try to talk to you at the end of 

the session. 

Mrs Davie and Mrs Westwick ☺  

Diary Dates 

21st September – School 

Photos 

16th and 18th October -  

Parents evenings 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 Thank you for your support with 

punctuality. the children are in and 

settled in the morning we are able 

to get on with our group learning 

and get the day’s learning off to a 

good start. 

 

Spare clothes 
At times the children may get 

wet when playing so we ask 

that they have a spare set of 

clothes in school. You can leave 

a bag on their peg and also put 

in spare underwear in case of 

any accidents.  

 
 

 

 
 

Very soon we will begin Sharing Stories. 

We will have a short meeting to explain all this on 

Tuesday 19th September at drop off time.    

We have a selection of books that the children will 

enjoy sharing with you at home. The children have 

folders and sheets to record their sharing. They get 

to dip in the prize box for each sheet they 

complete. We really value reading highly at 

Melbury and like our youngest children to get a 

good start.  

 

PLEASE ENSURE ALL 

CLOTHES AND 

WATER BOTTLES ARE 

LABELLED CLEARLY 

WITH YOUR CHILD’S 

NAME. 

Our learning this term is based around the topic 

of Here I am. 

We are getting to know each other, our learning 

environment and making new friends. 

Take a look at the outline of our learning 

attached to see how you can help your child at 

home. 
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